
NEWSFLASH

31/07/2024 -  
SYDNEY PORT WEATHER DELAYS

Due to severe weather conditions 
in Port Botany, Sydney pilotage 
operations will be suspended.

Sydney Port has been experiencing wind 
gusts up to 38 knots and wave heights 
above 8m exceeding safe working limits 
for vessel movements and pilot transfers. 
The situation is being monitored but for 
now please expect delays for the following 
vessels into Sydney:
 
Patricks Terminal:  
CMA CGM Figaro v426S  
OOCL Chicago v102S 
OOCL Chicago v102S 
Le Havre vMA422A 

DPW Terminal:
TS Chennai v2404S 
CMA CGM Baikal v229S 
Maersk Fortaleza 428S
Oluf Maersk v426S

We kindly ask for your patience during 
this time and ask that you be aware this 
will create a bottleneck of container 
availability & slots for both import 
& export containers. If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact one of our friendly Tomax team 
members on 1300 186 629. Thank you.
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